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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Attendance Champions: 
Well done our Year 6 class who were last week’s Attendance Champions with 100% 
attendance last week. Great work everyone! 
 
Year 6 SATs: 
We would like to say a big well done to our Year 6 pupils who sat their Spelling, Punctuation 
& Grammar papers this morning. Every one of our pupils put in 100% effort, were extremely 
focused, but most importantly took the morning in their stride without any worries or upset. 
We are so incredibly proud of you. Roll on Thursday when they will all be over! 
 
BPS Parent Survey 2025: 
It is that time of year once again… Please could we request that you provide us with your 
constructive feedback by completing the survey using the following link: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/CFU9q1ye8n 

Your constructive feedback helps us to develop as a school and provide the best possible 
service for your child(ren). By providing us with positive feedback too, it will help us to 
understand and celebrate what you feel we are doing well.  
Following the closure of the survey on Friday 23rd May, we will draw out a name from those 
who have completed the survey. The winner will receive a £20 Amazon voucher. Providing 
us with your name is optional but it is required to be included in the draw. Thank you for 
your support with this; we will report the findings and development plans in the near future. 
 
 
 
 

Friday 09/05/2025 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Alexander Maher 

Year 1 Louis Tew 

Year 2 Sam Motley 

Year 3 Ava Dockwray 

Year 4 Eliza Tew 

Year 5 Georgia Basnett 

Year 6 Connie Rutherford 

Wk 06/05/2025 

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 83.59% 0.0% 

Haystacks 92.79% 1.92% 

Barrow 98.81% 0.0% 

Dodd 98.91% 0.0% 

Blencathra 96.09% 1.56% 

Skiddaw 100.0% 0.0% 

Whole 
School 

95.86% 0.54% 

https://forms.office.com/e/CFU9q1ye8n
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Sun protection: 
Whilst temperatures remain high, please can children come to school with sun-lotion pre-
applied, along with a sun hat/cap and sunglasses. Sun lotion can be sent into school in your 
child’s school bag, and can be reapplied throughout the day as necessary – staff can support 
your children with this. We will ensure children stay hydrated throughout the warm 
weather, with plenty of water available and encourage them to take plenty of breaks during 
PE and spend time in the shade.  
 
Dates for your Summer 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term 
and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May – Year 6 SATs tests 

• Friday 23rd May 3.20pm – End of half-term 

• Monday 9th June 8.45am – Start of summer term 2 (PLEASE NOTE THAT OUR HALF-

TERM DATES ARE DIFFERENT TO OTHER LOCAL SCHOOLS) 

Kind Regards 

 
 
 
 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher 


